
STATE OF ILLINOIS 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 

 

 

GENERAL ORDER 

Change of Webex meeting number for hearings on April 24, 2023 

 

Due to recent technical issues involving Webex meeting numbers used for status and preliminary 

hearings conducted on Mondays, a new meeting number will be used for Monday, April 24, 2023. 

All individuals can continue to participate in these hearings via telephone conference by dialing 

(312) 535-8110. Effective immediately, however, all current orders and notices setting a case for 

either a status or preliminary hearing on Monday April 24, 2023, are amended as follows: 

• For status hearing on a Monday at 9:30 a.m., use meeting number 2451 728 7941 

• For status hearing on a Monday at 10:30 a.m. use meeting number 2451 728 7941 

• For status hearing on a Monday at 11:30 a.m. use meeting number 2451 728 7941 

• For preliminary hearing on a Monday at 1:00 p.m. use meeting number 2451 728 7941 

 

 

Date: April 19, 2023         /s/ Donald W. Seasock 

                  Chief Administrative Law Judge 

 


